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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Secretary Pompeo spoke by phone today with Colombian President Juan Manuel
Santos. Secretary Pompeo and President Santos discussed the fraudulent
elections held May 20 in Venezuela and the importance of standing together as
democratic nations in support of the Venezuelan people and the restoration of
their democracy. The Secretary recognized Colombia’s great compassion for
Venezuelans fleeing this man-made crisis and highlighted the commitment of
the United States to support Colombia’s efforts in this regard. They
discussed the situation at the Hidroituango Dam in Antioquia department and
Secretary Pompeo noted U.S. support as this matter proceeds.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.

External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.


http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-pompeos-phone-call-with-colombian-president-juan-manuel-santos/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-pompeos-phone-call-with-colombian-president-juan-manuel-santos/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-pompeos-phone-call-with-colombian-president-juan-manuel-santos/

